
 
 

 

 

August 2, 2013 
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern; 
 
 
I have reviewed our file Shop Order 30286 for WZMV (formerly WPAZ) and found the tower detail 
supplied to us included the location and size for the coax cable intended to feed the WYBQ antenna 
system.   
 
Therefore the directional pattern for WZMV is unchanged by the operation of WBYQ.  If you have any 
question or need more information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Robert A. Surette 

 
Director of Sales Engineering 


